
Storytime - Union Twp. Branch 

In 2018, we launched our strategic plan to make stopping at your library your best stop in your 
week: 

Need more time to visit the library? 5 out of 6 branches are 
open on Monday. 

You want your materials faster? Delivery is now 3 days a 
week! 

Your checkout receipt tells you how much you saved by using 
your library. 

Our catalog is now more accurate, meaning you can find 
stuff easier! 

You love our craft classes and family nights! We’ll have more of those in 2019. 

More consistency in Summer Reading Programs to make it easier to participate! 

One Card = 6 Library Branches = 6 times the staff & 6 times the materials! 

We need your help! Three branch buildings are in disrepair and bursting at the seams. We work 
hard to keep up with meeting the needs of growing communities and a recent needs assessment 
study shows these buildings are inadequate to meet the community needs. 

Your support is key to building Branch District Library                                                   
into more great community spaces! 

Would you consider donating to help us achieve this goal? 

We thank you in advance for your support! Your donation is greatly 
appreciated and will be used to help build more useful community spaces. 
We have enclosed a pre-stamped donation envelope. Checks should be 
made payable to Branch District Library.* 

Sincerely,  

Dear Library Supporter,   

Ben Jewell, President Board of TrusteesLinda Lyshol, Library Director 

* Your donation to the Branch District Library remains an itemized deduction on your federal income tax return. 

Did you know that 
1,092 children and 
teens read over 
260,000 minutes 
during 7 weeks in 
summer? 
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